
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter ~ March 2018 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Saturday, March 3:  Boys Event 

Dave and Buster’s 

 

March 13, 6:30 pm:  

PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

March  14 :  

 

2nd Wednesday of each month! 

 

Saturday, March 31: 

Harlem Globetrotters Game 

2:00 pm 

 

 

Easy Ways to support Fogarty’s PTO:  

   ​    

 

 

PTO Meeting ~ 

March 13 at  6:30 pm  

in the Fogarty library.   

*** We will have snacks ​AND a special raffle 

will be held for everyone in attendance!   

 Free Babysitting is provided at all PTO meetings! 

 

 

SATURDAY, MARCH 31 AT 2:00PM 

At the Dunkin Donuts Center! 

*All tickets will be sent home via backpack mail 

the week of March 26. 

 

The PTO would like to express our 

deepest sympathies to 

 Mrs. Danforth’s family, our Fogarty 

teachers, staff, students and 

community.  Our hearts are heavy.   

 

Teacher, (tee-cher) - n. 1. 

Provider of knowledge and insight. 

2. Mentor.  3.  One who inspires, 

motivates and opens up minds to the 

endless possibilities of which one can 

achieve.  4.  One who makes a 

positive difference in the lives of 

many.  5.  One who is admired, 

appreciated and held in the highest 

esteem.   

 

Mrs. Danforth was the true 

definition of teacher.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Annual Boy’s Choice Event! 

MANY thanks to Brenda Iozzi for her time, 

organization, dedication and planning for this 

wonderfully fun event.  Everyone in attendance 

had a great time.  And, much appreciation to 

Cindy Barlow for donating the tickets for this 

event.  Your continued support of FMS is very 

generous! 

 

If you take pictures at any PTO event, please 

send your pictures to Laura Davis at 

laura@fogartypto.com​.  

 

 Online option available to order yearbooks, paper 

order forms coming home soon. 

Also, if you are still interested in placing a 

Booster Ad in the yearbook, those orders are due 

by March 30.  Order forms can be found on the 

PTO website. 

 

Thanks to our art teachers, Mrs. Saccoccio and 

Mrs. MacPhee, we had 100% student participation 

for the Square One Art Project and Fundraiser! 

Quite an accomplishment - thank you, teachers, 

for your dedication and help! 

 Order forms and catalogs - showing your child’s 

individual art, are on their way back to Fogarty. 

Once they arrive, we will send those forms home 

via backpack mail.   

All orders placed  will be delivered Mid-April - 

right before Mother’s and Father’s Day - these 

unique keepsakes will make special gifts!  

All proceeds earned will go directly into 

supporting FMS students and staff! 

 

Thank you for submitting your Dino’s receipts - 

the PTO earned $300!   

 

~Coming in April~ Reading Week~ April 9-13 

*​*Looking and Planning ahead​:   

Please note,  School Store will be moved to 

Wednesday, April 4 next month, to accommodate 

the Reading Week Book Fair! 

Students will be able to preview and shop at the 

book fair on certain school days during Reading 

Week - more information on the schedule coming in 

April. 

Also, mark your calendars: There will be a 

Family Book Fair offered Thursday, April 12 

5:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

**​- ​More information and details coming soon... 

 

~Teacher Appreciation Week - Planning is already 

underway for our May Teacher Appreciation Week. 

Contact ​heather@fogartypto.com​ if you are 

interested in helping with Teacher Appreciation 

Week!   

 

All Board positions  

~President, Vice President, Treasurer, 

Secretary~ are up for re-election this year.   

 Nominations are due by April 12, 2018 and 

elections will be held  May 8, 2018. 

 If you are interested in running for a position, 

please contact Joy. 

 

Saturday, April 7 ~  4:00 pm- 6:00 pm  

More information and details coming soon! 

 

Fogarty Fridays!  

 ​Wear your Fogarty Blue or  

Fogarty Gear ​every Friday -  

Show your school spirit!  
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